
 
 NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF BID SOLICITATION 
 

FORMER OAKLAND ARMY BASE 
TRENCH SPOILS OFF HAUL 

OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA 
 

The Port of Oakland regrets to announce that the Notice of Solicitation of Bids for the above 
project, published in the East Bay Times on Friday, June 22, has been withdrawn. 


